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Hello House Committee on Judiciary, 

 

I am writing in opposition to HB2005. This measure effectively criminalizes the home 

manufacture of firearms for personal use, an activity that has historically and 

traditionally protected in Oregon and the United States.  

 

Thank you for noting my opposition to HB2005. 


